

Dear Members,

The House Committee would like to extend our sincere gratitude to everyone who attended this year's Annual Meeting Monday Night. We truly appreciate your participation and valuable input, which helps us continually improve our club experience.

As the chill of winter sets in, don't let the frosty weather keep you cooped up! Our club is buzzing with activity and opportunities to connect, even while we eagerly await the return of sunny days and warm weather.

As a friendly reminder, we would like to reiterate a few important club rules that help ensure a pleasant experience for everyone. Please remember that all guests must be signed in the guest book upon arrival, guests may only be served alcohol when accompanied by their sponsoring member on the property. We also kindly ask that you refrain from smoking on the patio and by any club entrance(s), we have two designated smoking areas, one over by the fire pit and the other in the front of the building. Gentlemen are requested to remove their hats when inside the clubhouse, and all members and guests are expected to dress in appropriate and respectful attire. Most importantly, let's all be mindful and respectful of our fellow members and our dedicated staff while enjoying LYC.

Finally, to help us provide the best possible dining experience, we encourage you to make reservations for dinner at least 24 hours in advance, especially on Friday evenings. Thank you for your cooperation in upholding these standards and guidelines which help ensure a pleasant experience for all.

Your feedback is invaluable to us as we continuously work to enhance the club experience. Please don't hesitate to share your thoughts, questions, or even constructive criticisms with any of our dedicated House Committee members, or directly with Vice Commodore Andrew Dugan. We're committed to making this club the best it can be for everyone and we look forward to seeing you at the club soon!

Respectfully,
Your 2025 House Committee

lasalleyachtclub36@gmail.com